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11th April 2019  

Dear Resident  

 

We are writing to inform you about the rapid decline in our severely endangered 

hedgehogs. This problem has been exacerbated by numerous factors; as a community 

if we don’t act swiftly, hedgehogs may be a thing of the past for Britain. I hope you 

carry on reading this and act upon our suggestions.  

One of the predominant reasons for this prompt decline is the unavailability of our 

immaculate gardens. A 13x13cm hole in our fences prevents the hedgehogs passing 

away on the roadside and access their vital food source. If, as a community, we all 

create such a hole, hedgehogs may just survive this colossal decrease. The advantages 

of this hole can also annihilate garden pests such as slugs. 

Another suggestion is to create a hedgehog house which could prevent the 

excruciating end of hedgehogs in Britain. If we all create a hedgehog home, 

hedgehogs can shelter and hibernate safely. If we also leave cat food and lukewarm 

water inside these luscious homes, hedgehogs can find their way to safety. 

An extremely common problem which may apply to you and others is if you use lethal 

slug pellets to eradicate slugs and other common garden pests, you are contributing to 

1000’s of hedgehog’s end. These perilous pest-killers are unneeded for your pristine 

garden as hedgehogs can eliminate them for free and gathering essential foods for 

hibernation. 

I hope that you thoroughly consider some of my suggestions and increase the chances 

of hedgehog’s survival. It is a sad fact that hedgehogs are decreasing quicker than 

Siberian tigers, if we act upon these three suggestions we can avoid hedgehogs 

extinction from Britain. 

Yours sincerely, Grewelthorpe CofE primary. 

 


